FILE KAFB RED 92

505 Marquette NW, Ste. 1100 • Albuquerque, NM 87102 (505) 842-0001 • FAX: (505) 842-0595



FATEREI

November 24, 1992

Ms. Barbara Hoditschek
Ms. Stephanie Stoddard
New Mexico Environment Dept.
PO Box 26110
525 Camino de los Marquez
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau
Santa Fe, NM 87502

RE: DELIVERY OF THE SAMPLING AND ANALYSIS PLAN (SAP)

Dear Ms. Barbara Hoditschek and Ms. Stephanie Stoddard:

Attached please find the updated version of the SAP. This current version reflects the changes discussed between KAFB and New Mexico Environment Department (NMED).

The changes are specifically noted in the updated disposition sheet that relates to AFCEE's comments to the Original SAP. The most significant change relates to the soil sampling at the Sewage Lagoons and the Golf Course Pond. The originally proposed Soil Vapor Survey will not be performed. This is in alignment with the most recent discussions that occurred during the weeks of November 16 and November 23 between KAFB-EM and NMED.

This updated SAP focuses on the upcoming work to be performed at the Closure units and at Tijeras Arroyo. The Existing SAP that appears as part of the Basewide plan was prepared by USGS and is appropriate to the work used to produce the closure plans.

Feel free to call if you or your staff have any questions or comments.

Sincerely yours,

H+GCL

Michael Silva

Project Engineer

Michael & Like

MCS/mcs/54065/SAPCOV.LTR